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                       A parish school forming children to be faith-filled Catholics, to have a joy for learning, and to be responsible members of our community. 

St. Vincent de Paul School 

 
 
March 16, 2023                                                              Third Week of Lent 
                                                                                                    
Dear Families,       
 
 

Lent continues….Prayer, fasting, and almsgiving...     

We are looking forward to seeing the animals appear on 

our CRS Rice Bowl bulletin board as donations are           

collected to support farming around the world.  As of last 

Friday, we have a goat, a chicken, a rabbit, a pig, and fish 

for a pond. Thank you supporting this project. During our 

Lenten journey we are praying, giving, and fasting to help 

prepare our hearts for Jesus. 

Contracts for 2023-24                                                                                                                    

Please complete and submit your contract for next year. We have families on a waiting list, 

so let us know if your student is not returning. Thanks. 

Thanks!                                                                                                                                         

Thanks to Jenn Emil and Franki Aquino for organizing the pizza lunch. What a treat! 

Tardies!                                                                                                                                        

36 students were tardy on Tuesday! Please have your child here by 8:20. The first bell 

rings at 8:25 and school begins at 8:30. Being on time shows respect for teachers and 

classmates. Plus, everyone’s day begins more smoothly when all students are seated ready 

to go at 8:30 sharp.  

 Roots to Wings Gala Dinner Oral Auction                                                                             

We are looking forward to the Auction on Saturday evening. Thanks to everyone for your 

procurements and help. We couldn’t do it without you. Thanks to Mr. McCarl for the           

enthusiastic effort he has put into this event. Let’s go celebrate our school and have a fun 

time!  

There is a note regarding altar server training on page 2. 

 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 

 

St. Vincent de Paul, pray for us.                                                                                              

With my love and prayers, 

                                                     

          

 
 
 
 
 
What’s happening? 
 
 
March 17                                                 
Mass, 9am                                               
Wear Green                                              
Cheese Pizza Day                                               
Spirit Assembly 
 
March 18                                                  
Roots to Wings Gala Dinner Oral 
Auction 
 
March 21                                                  
St. Vincent de Paul School              
Sweatshirt and Jeans Day 
 
March 23                                                  
Safe Environment Classes for              
Students 
 
March 24                                                    
Mass, 9am 
 
March 30 
Mass, 9am                                                
This is a change. We are going to 
Mass today instead of Friday.   
                                               
March 31                                                   
Reconciliation for Students in 
Grades 2-8, 10am 

 
                                                                

                            

“If God                                                   
is the center                                           
of your life,                                             
no words                                     
are necessary.                                 
Your mere                                      
presence  will                                
touch hearts.”                                      

St. Vincent de Paul                         

                                                                                               



Blessings!  
  
We are Mr. and Mrs. Kessler and we train the altar servers here at St. Vincent de Paul 
Parish.   

 

All students in the 5th through 8th grade who have already received their First                         
Communion may become an altar server.  Your parents may email us at                               
kaannke@gmail.com and provide the following information: your name, age, grade, 
email/phone number, and Mass preferences you would serve. (Sat Vigil  5pm, Sun 9am, 
11am and 5pm)  We’ll respond to your request after receiving everyone’s information to 
set up the days and times for the training.  

 

There will be at least 2 one-hour training sessions for new altar servers.  Please include 
the days and times of the training sessions that would work for you.  We are available on 
weekdays immediately after school (except Wednesdays).  We are also available                    
Saturday mornings (9am, 10am, and 11am) and Sundays at 12:15 pm after the 11:00 am 
Mass.  We meet in the South Narthex. Parents may drop off/pick up their child.  Answer 
the call! 
 

mailto:kaannke@gmail.com

